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Churchill Road Pocket Park 
Project Update 
 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport will create a Pocket Park near the new Torrens 

Road bridge, returning surplus land to the community as open green space. The pocket park will be 

located at Churchill Road in Ovingham. 

Pocket Parks support a safer, connected, and aesthetically pleasing transport network that can enhance 

lifestyle and connectivity within the community. The Pocket Park will create shared open space and provide 

a place to pause and connect. 

Once the Pocket Park has been landscaped, it will be transferred to the City of Prospect to own and 

manage. 

The Churchill Road Pocket Park has been designed to maximise the useable open space by re-shaping the 

site levels, which will allow for further enhancements to the open space in the future. See the concept 

design over the page.  

As part of the design process, we are seeking input from the community to help inform the landscaping 

elements of the new Pocket Park. We invite you provide your input on the landscaping palate via a range of 

options, including:  

• completing an online survey via the project website dit.sa.gov.au/churchillpocketpark  

• coming to speak with us at Churchill Road, Ovingham (just north of the Torrens Road and Churchill 

Road intersection) during the following times: 

10am – 1pm Saturday, 12 August 2023 

2.30pm – 6.30pm Thursday, 17 August 2023 

• calling 1300 794 880 to speak to the project team; or 

• emailing DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Please provide your feedback by Friday, 25 August 2023. Any feedback received beyond the landscaping 

palate will be shared with the City of Prospect for their future consideration. 

Park establishment works and landscaping are expected to commence by the end of 2023 and be 

completed mid-2024 (weather permitting). 

To register for project updates, or to contact the project team: 

• visit dit.sa.gov.au/churchillpocketpark  

• email  DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or call 1300 794 880. 

Kind regards  
 

DIT Engagement team 
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Artist impressions of the new Churchill Road Pocket Park – these images are for illustration 

purposes only, vegetation is shown at maturity 

 

 
 

 


